

## Regular Agenda Item

Council Meeting Date: February 10, 2015

To: Mayor Steve Bach, President and Members of City Council

From: Jon Medved, Chair of the Colorado Springs Health Foundation

Subject Title: Colorado Springs Health Foundation (CSHF) Nomination of Executive Director

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Colorado Springs Health Foundation, I am nominating Caroline "Cari" Davis to be hired as our Executive Director. After a rigorous search process, she was the unanimous choice of the Board to fill this position.

We would appreciate your approval of Cari for this important community role.

Chair/Colorado Springs Health Foundation